
A NEW PIANO FOR CONCERTS, RECITALS AND 
ARTS EVENTS IN TRURO 
Truro 3 Arts, as one of Cornwall’s most prominent Music Societies, has 
for over seventy years promoted an annual programme of concerts by 
major national, international and local recitalists. In recent years those 
performances have been generously hosted by Truro & Penwith 
College, who now join the Society in presenting this public appeal to 
provide by the end of 2019 a NEW GRAND PIANO at a cost of around 
£30,000.  
The new instrument, to be permanently based at the College, will be 
played at T3A concerts and will be available for use by teachers, 
lecturers and advanced students.  
The Society and the College have secured more than half the total 
needed for a piano of concert standard, but over £12,000 remains to 
be found. Individual donations and charitable grants will be warmly 
appreciated (please see Form overleaf). 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT 
Juliet Lingham (T3A Vice President) 
Tel: 01872 272638 
Email: julietrichard@10sjt.co.uk
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